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Re:  Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA) 

 

Parents, 

Winona-Montgomery Consolidated School District would like to share the following information with 

you regarding your rights to access your child’s records and our responsibility to protect the privacy of 

your child’s educational record. 

The Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA): 

• Prohibits the improper disclosure of personally identifiable information of your child’s records 

• Requires schools to ensure privacy protections of the records 

• Gives parents and eligible students the right to see their records 

• Schools must inform eligible students and parents of their rights/methods to access the records 

(handbooks, registration, website, meetings) 

• FERPA has a complaint process – Please contact Peggy Jackson, WMCSD Academic Officer at 

662-283-1000.  If you are not satisfied with Mrs. Jackson’s response you may also contact the 

following:  Family Policy Compliance Office 

      U.S. Department of Education 

      400 Maryland Avenue, SW 

      Washington, D>C>  20202-8520 

      Website:  www.ed.gov/policy/gen/guid/fpco/index.html  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Peggy Jackson, WMCSD Academic Officer 

                            662-283-1000 Office 

Dr. Angela Bridges, Parent Contact 

                           662-283-1000 Office 
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